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Dear Parents             10th September 2024 
 

We are pleased to inform you that as part of our ongoing music curriculum at 
Greysbrooke we are again going to participate in the ‘mass school’s choir’ in 
Birmingham.  Launched in 1996, ‘Young Voices’ has brought together over 
1,000,000 children and 6,000 teachers from all over the UK and your child will 
have the opportunity to take part in a most unique and amazing experience of a 
lifetime. 
 

In order to prepare the children for this musical event, an after-school club will 
take place during the Autumn term on Tuesdays (3.15-4.15pm) called ‘Young 
Voices.’  This will be led by Mrs Speed along with other supporting staff in the 
YV team.  The cost to attend the Young Voices after school club will be £2.00 
per week.  There will be 12 sessions making a total of £24.00.  9 sessions will be 
held from 17th September 2024 until 3rd December before Christmas (there will 
be no session on 24th September or 5th November); and 3 sessions will be held in 
the new year on 14th, 21st and 28th January 2025.   
 

On 29th January at 12.30pm, the pupils will attend a final rehearsal at the LG 
Arena, they will have lunch at school before leaving and then tea at the arena. 
The concert will start at 7.00pm and finish at around 9.15pm.  They will travel 
to and from the concert by coach and will be supervised by teachers at all 
times.  The cost for each parent to attend this event is £24.00 and if you wish 
for your child to wear a Young Voices t-shirt they are £15.00, alternatively your 
child can wear a plain white t-shirt with black skirt/trousers.  
 

To summarise; if you wish your child to participate in Young Voices the cost 
would be £24.00 to attend all the club sessions, £24.00 for ONE parent’s 
ticket and £15.00 per t-shirt (optional).  Cost could therefore be £63.00 (plus 
any additional concert tickets if applicable).       
        PTO…… 
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If you would like your child to attend the club and concert, please book their 
place on ParentPay - the booking system will be available after 4.30pm on 
Tuesday 10th September.  There are 60 places available and booking closes on 
Thursday 12th September. Payment for the club is required on booking. 
Payments for tickets & T-shirts will need to be made by 25th September – 
further information regarding this will follow once we know who has signed up 
for the club. 
 
Autumn term club information will be issued shortly, but just to inform you that 
Young Voices and KS2 Boys Football will both be on a Tuesday so please only sign 
your child up for the club that they wish to attend. 
 
There is a dedicated website for parents; please visit www.youngvoices.co.uk.  If 
you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Speed and the YV team 
 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

